
 
 

 
Bosnian Islamic Centre of Hamilton 202 Barton Street, Stoney Creek, ON L8E 2K2 

phone 905-662-3678 email info@bichamilton.com 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Dear brothers and sisters, members of the community, Assalamu ‘Alaykum! 

Please be informed that our Mosque will reopen on June 12, 2020 (Friday) for five daily prayers 

and Jumuah prayer (with limited capacity) with strict respect for protective measures during 

the arrival to the mosque, as well as during performing a prayer. 

Protective measures include:   

- Bring your own prayer rug 

- Take wudu at home, as bathrooms and wudu area will not be open or accessible at the 

Mosque, except in exceptional circumstances 

- Face mask is mandatory while performing prayer  

- Hands must be sanitized at the Mosque's entry 

- It is a mandatory requirement to keep a minimum distance of 2 meters, as well as 

praying exclusively at places specifically designated at the mosque for prayer 

- Handshaking or any other type of physical contact is strictly prohibited 

- After completion of prayer please leave the premises of the Mosque immediately due to 

the standing legal order of a no more than 10 people in a group 

- Number of worshipers at the Mosque will not be greater than 50 

- Once the all places designated for prayers are filled the Mosque will be closed 

- Only Fard prayers will be performed at the Mosque, this applies for daily prayers as well 

as to Jumuah prayer 

- It is strongly recommended that persons younger than 15 or persons with chronic 

ailments do not attend the Mosque 

-  Due to the limited number of worshipers in the mosque, women and persons under the 

age of 18 cannot attend the Jumuah prayer 

We appeal to you to respect the protective measures, advices and recommendations from the 

Mosque personnel who will be responsible for the implementation of the rules, for your own 

sake and for the sake of those around you. 

These measures are to be implemented as of June 12, 2020 and will remain in effect until the 

announcement of new rules. We humbly appeal to Almighty Allah that these measures bring 

good and in accordance with His satisfaction and to help us reach the optimal conditions for 

reopening of the Mosque in its full capacity. 
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